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PLATE letter – please delete before printing
Dear name, by hand in blue ink
Church name holds a special place in the hearts of many in our congregation and our community. For many in our parish church name holds special memories. Some memories are sad and the church has been a place of comfort, belonging and hope. Some memories are joyful and mark the milestones of life, from baptisms and weddings and confirmations; Christmas, Harvest and school services, and much more. Over many years church name has tried to be a channel of God’s love and presence in our lives. 

For many in our parish church name is also a place where people come together. That may be our uniformed organisations and our youth and children’s activities on Sunday and during the week. It maybe our range of adult activities from bible studies to drama groups. It may be our service in our community, such as our food pantry, often in partnership with others. Church name has always tried to be what the bible calls ‘salt and light’ in our parish. 

I am writing for two reasons. The first is to say a warm and heartfelt thank you for your involvement at church name. It is so good to know you are part of our church community and all you do and give is never taken for granted. Thank you. 

The second reason for writing is to ask for your support. Everything we do as a church is made possible by the generous giving of commitment, time, skills and money given week by week. That’s why I am asking for your help today.

It will come as no surprise that church name, like most churches, is facing a significant financial challenge. A pandemic, a surge in heating bills and a cost of living crisis has created a perfect financial storm and we are not in calm waters yet. 

Like every household our church has rising costs. Like every household we are feeling the effects of a cost of living crisis. Our heating bill hurts most but all our costs have increased significantly. They are the costs of opening our lovely church building for worship and our church hall for our activities. They are the costs of ministry including clergy, and the costs of mission and pastoral care. 

We are as careful as we can be but you may be surprised to know that the cost of our church runs to around £xxx, every week. We have several sources of church income, from hall rentals to fundraising events. But most of what we spend on our wonderful church building and our many activities is gifted to us by the generous, regular giving of our congregation and community.
I trust you will understand when I ask, on behalf of the Church Council, for your help and support. The enclosed leaflet provides some information which I trust is helpful. I want to ask you, please, to do three quick and simple things that will make a big difference. -

1. Please join the Parish Giving Scheme (PGS) at church name. The PGS is a Church of England charity and it doesn’t cost you or the church a penny to use. It’s the most effective and efficient way for you to give regularly to church name. Giving through the PGS is safe, secure and simple and you remain in complete control of your giving, always. You can join and manage your PGS giving online, by telephone or by post. The PGS office in Gloucester is just a phone call away if you ever need to talk to someone.
2. Please think about how much you can give regularly. It is, of course, a very personal decision and you will find some guidance in the enclosed brochure. Please know that your regular gift makes a big difference. 
3. Please tell me you have responded. I will not know any details, they are confidential. But I do want to write to everyone who respond, simply to say thank you. Simply complete the enclosed response form, drop it in a sealed envelope and when you can put it on the offertory plate in Church [OR: before or at our Thanksgiving service on DATE]. 

Of course, you can email or post your response back to our planned giving officer: name@email.address.com 

Thank you for responding to this request and thank you for joining us in regular financial support for our church’s ministry. If you would like more information or want to talk this through with someone please do contact me.

In his love
Vicar
PS The Parish Giving Scheme is vital for our church to be able to keep serving our community. Individual financial details will always be confidential to our Planned Giving officer. I will be aware only of the overall picture and I will write to thank all those who respond.
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